PLEASE USE THIS SPACE FOR ANY ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:
Well done.

I very much enjoyed this opportunity and think it would be beneficial to continue and revisit regularly. 

I also found it interesting that many people present said they do not regularly attend ASB meetings. 

I think that we should allow every group to add one "wild card" entry on Friday morning after having had an evening to digest.

Thanks for your vision for proposing this conference!

It was nice that the tech staff were online Thurs night so the mix-up with our files could be resolved quickly via chat and email.

It was also extremely helpful to have free internet throughout the hotel so it was easy to access everything from outside the meeting room.
Excellent conference, hard work organizers and volunteers. Really appreciate this opportunity and thanks.

Thanks for putting this on. It was obviously a lot of work on your part but it went well.

Thank you!!

None.

Outstanding effort by Irene, Steve, and the IT support staff.

The groupings and particularly the wall created a weird sense of competition.  I think this was both good and bad.

no additional comments

The group organizers (Steve and Eireen) were fanstastic organizers. The presence of NIH officers was good.

Great job and thanks for organizing!!!!!!

I wonder if anyone is going to fund anything we choose here.  I'd like a commitment from someone (NIH, program managers) that our efforts are worth something.  Having participated in other efforts with no change in funding I am skeptical that this effort will be any different...hoping, but skeptical.
Irene and Steve did a fantastick job!!!

Overall... an inspiring conference.  Needs to follow up with a conference  to work in specific areas.

Good job setting this up and seeing it through!
The support IT staff was excellent.  The Marriott personnel were courteous and always around to help without getting in the way!
I couldn't attend 100% and didn't realize in advance how important this would be.

